
 
August 27, 2012 
 
Dr. Weixing Tong 
Unit Chief 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board  
Los Angeles Region, California Environmental Protection Agency 
 
Dear Dr. Tong: 
 

Thank you very much for being the speaker in the CESPN Webinar, 美国地下储油罐系统管理及

污染监控和清理, on August 25th, 2012. It was an honor to have your presence at the webinar. 
Many audiences have conveyed their appreciation for your valuable experience and insights 
shared during the presentation and discussion.  
 
Hopefully there will be other occasions for CESPN to cooperate with you in our webinar series / 
forthcoming new projects.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Die Fu 
Vice President 

Chinese Environmental Scholars and Professionals Network 


